
ABOUT MEABOUT ME

Welcome to 2nd GradeWelcome to 2nd Grade  

HelloHello
My name is Miss. Ramos, I will
be your 2nd Grade teacher this
year. I am super excited to have
you in my class, we are going to
learn and do so many neat
things. Please enjoy the rest of
your summer break and I look
forward to seeing you soon. 

This is my first year teaching
at OLA and I love learning

about my faith. 

FAVORITEFAVORITE

REMINDERREMINDER
Please read 30 minutes a day and log it on the summer reading log sheet. 

MOVIE: Princess and the Frog

DRINK: Herbal tea 

THING TO DO:  Spend time with

family

HOBBIE: Sing and play ukuelele

SNACK: All fruits 



The Lord bless you and keep you; The
Lord make His face shine upon you,
And be gracious to you; The Lord lift
up His  countenance upon you and give
you peace .
Numbers 6:24-26 

Our Lady of Assumption School Ramos@olabruins.com

Dear Parents, 
It is my pleasure to welcome you and your child to second

grade! This will be a wonderful year full of learning and fun,

not to mention, an incredible year of change. You will be

amazed as you watch your child bloom as a disciple, reader,

writer, mathematician, scientist, thinker, and so much more! 

I look forward to working with you and your child this year. I am

excited by the anticipation of the countless milestones we will

reach as a class and those your child will reach as an

individual. 

I look forward to meeting you during our Meet the Teacher

Night on Thursday, August 17th at 6:00pm. You may also bring

your child's supplies this evening. That will reduce the stress of

the first day of school. 

Thank you in advance for trusting me with your most precious

possession. I am not perfect, but I will do my absolute best to

make this an amazing year!

2nd Grade

In Christ,
Miss Ramos





